

Year 10 Induction Evening for Parents/Carers and Students - 13th September at 6.00pm

Dear Parents/Carers,

We will be hosting a settling in to Year 10 evening for all students and parents. The evening will begin at 6.00pm in the Main Hall. There will be an introduction from the Headteacher with crucial information and dates for the year ahead, such as the date for Prom and exams.

Following on from that parents/carers and students will have an opportunity to:

- Speak to the Heads of English, Maths, Science, History and Geography.
- Find out about how to support your child in this hugely important final year.
- How to purchase revision guides.
- Learn about GCSEPod, a recently purchased product which is free of charge to students, and have support in setting this up.
- Speak to our careers department and colleges about further education and guidance on applications.

Attendance to this evening will also support your child's application for the Prom. We look forward to seeing you there to begin a very important year.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Williams

Assistant Headteacher





www.boltonstcatherinesacademy.org.uk